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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 4:54 PM
To: 'Linda C'
Subject: RE: 160065-WU

Good afternoon Ms. Cotherman,  
 
Per your request, we have added PIE/Loar as an interested party in Docket 160065-WU.  Interested 
parties receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action orders, final orders, and 
notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in receiving documents other 
than those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please contact staff counsel at (850) 
413-6199 for instructions on becoming a party of record.  Please note that not all notices for informal 
meetings and FAR notices are issued by the Office of Commission Clerk. 
 
If you have any changes or wish to have this information removed, please forward them to 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us. If you have any questions regarding your contact information, please call our 
office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
 
From: Linda C [mailto:lcotherman@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 4:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160065-WU 
 
  I would like to request that John Loar of Broad and Cassel LLP, 215 South Monroe Street, Suite 400, 
Tallahassee FL, 32301, be listed as an interested party to the following docket: 160065-WU, Bocilla Utilities 
Inc. He represents the Palm Island Homeowners Association (PIE). 

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, other notices, all recommendations, and 
final orders issued by the Commission to jloar@broadandcassel.com. 

  Thank you, Linda Cotherman, PIE, 2/15/2017 
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